Health and Safety Policy Statement

Sperrinview Special School

Dungannon

It is the Board of Governor’s policy to ensure, as far as is reasonably practicable, that staff and pupils are provided with safe and healthy conditions; and to encourage a safety culture within the school.  To assist in achieving these aims the Governors adopt the EA Southern Region Safety Policy.

An inspection will be carried out at least once a year and a report submitted to the EA Southern Region.
The policy and the way it has operated will be reviewed by a sub-committee of the Board of Governors as part of a timetabled, 
on-going process.
Signed:_________________________________Date:___________
